
February 7, 2022 

 

 

Dear Public Health Committee, 

 

I strongly Oppose the governors continuation of the emergency declarations and executive 

orders to be extended as well as voting on all 11 executive orders collectively.  These 

should be voted on SEPARATELY.  Residents of CT are well equipped to make the 

decisions for themselves and their families’ health and safety.   

 

It is imperative that we put the power back into the hands of the people and allow them to 

make individual decisions as they have for a lifetime prior to COVID-19.   

 

I am also concerned that these orders are being voted on without a public hearing so that 

all of the constituents can be heard.  We request a public hearing. 

 

I also oppose and ask you to vote NO on school mask mandate into Law. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time and for opposing the continuation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Giancarlo Massaro 

Shelton, CT 

 


